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On this episode of Williams Mullen GovCon Perspectives, Tony Anikeeff discusses CPARS reports and 

explains why they are a fundamental element of a contracting officer?s evaluation of past performance 

in considering proposals for new work. He also details why contractors must be diligent in preserving 

their reputation by ensuring CPARS are accurate. Listen to the episode below.
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